
 
 

 

2025 CBMS National Survey of Undergraduate Mathematical Sciences Programs 
 

CBMS is partnering with RMC Research to administer the 2025 National Survey of 
Undergraduate Mathematical Sciences Programs. 

The National Survey of Undergraduate Mathematical Sciences Programs is an NSF-
funded survey conducted every five years to gather information about common practices 
and emerging trends of undergraduate mathematics and statistics education in the United 
States. For the 2025 administration, CBMS is partnering with RMC Research to survey a 
stratified random sample of U.S. departments in the mathematical sciences across two-
year and four-year institutions. 

Along with CBMS and RMC, the CBMS 2025 National Survey is in collaboration with 
the American Mathematical Society, the American Statistical Association, the American 
Mathematical Association of Two-Year Colleges. The presidents of each mathematical 
sciences organization have endorsed this survey and strongly encourage participation. 

Email invitations will go out to department chairs in Fall 2025. For more information or 
to ask questions, visit the RMC & CBMS 2025 National Survey website 
https://rmcresearchcorporation.com/cbms-2025/ or contact RMC Research by email at 
CBMS@rmcres.com.  

 
 


